
Good morning,

The snow has arrived! Please send your child with extra mittens. The snow is wet and we
don’t have anywhere to dry our wet things. Thank you.

L.A.:
● Home Reading everyday. Our Home Reading Goal this month is 10. Raz-Kids

reading can be used for home reading. Please record the name of the book
that your child read in the Home Reading Log.

● Spelling Test #9 will be Monday December 4th, list #9 in the yellow booklet. We’ll
have a sentence with our Spelling words. It is made up of words that we have
learned. We’ll practice in class this week.

● Sign and return Spelling Test #8. There are corrections on it, if you would like your
child to do them to help him/her with his/her printing.

● We have started using an online game to practice our sounds. It is called “Teach
Your Monster to Read” it can be found on my website under Websites. The login
information is in the back of your child’s agenda. Another website that we use in
class is called “Dance Mat Typing”. It is designed to teach people to type
without looking at their fingers.

Math:
● We have been working on Addition, Subtraction, Bigger than and Less than. I am

sending home a review sheet for your child to practice.
● Playing games that involve numbers and the concepts of counting on or

numbers getting bigger or smaller, will help your child’s number sense. Some
examples are Knights and Castles, Go Fish, Snakes and Ladders.

Français:
● Lire le Cahier des sons p. 19-20 (duo-tang vert)

General Information:
● Student Council is doing a food drive over the next couple of weeks, if you would

like to send in non-perishable food items.
● Green Team is collecting empty, rinsed out, cans that have a consignment on

them.
● The school is still collecting pop can tabs.
● You can order Recipes in a Jar, using the link that Ms. Laurie sent out, until

November 29th, to support the grade sixes.
● You can send in a bottle of wine for the P.P.O. Wine Fundraiser until Dec. 11th.
● Monday December 4th is Parent-Teacher Interviews. I have sent emails to

everyone confirming their time slot.

Have a good week,
Ms. Reynolds


